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IFAT 2020 postponed - new date 7 to 11 September 2020
16.03.2020

Like many other events, the "IFAT" trade fair in Munich cannot take place from 4 to 8 May as planned due to the increasing spread of
the coronavirus.

This was announced by the organizers after close and responsible coordination with the most
important exhibitors.

Although we regret the postponement of this important industry meeting, we consider this step to
be absolutely right and appropriate in view of the current situation. The health of all trade fair
participants and visitors has the highest priority, which is why we also stand behind this decision.

Fortunately, it has already been possible to find a new date before the end of this year and IFAT
2020 has now been scheduled for 7 to 11 September. Already issued tickets and registered vouchers remain valid.

We will provide further information about our trade fair activities in due course. For further information please visit the IFAT webseite of
Munich Tradefair.

 
In the meantime, we are available for you as usual via all other sales channels and look forward to answering your questions by e-mail,
telephone or via our website.
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